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The presentation will be reflecting on the learnings from the COVID-19 pandemic response 

and how we as Cochrane will think about the way we work together in the future, by addressing 

working in collaboration with Cochrane Groups and members, priority setting, support for 

producing high priority reviews, relationship with key stakeholders (such as WHO), and fast 

track editorial process of reviews. 
 


